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We are striving in our mission to change lives…


It is our pleasure to announce that we have 
selected our third scholarship award recipient 
from the Ariana Mae Hatami Scholarship 
Endowment at San Francisco State University 
that was started in 2019.  In spite of the Covid 
pandemic we have not and will not waver in our 
commitment to reach out to those students who 
have stepped up with courage and fight against 
domestic violence. 


Congratulations to this individual as she will 
continue her classes this Fall of 2021. As with the 
first and second recipient’s of this scholarship, if 
Ariana’s legacy is to help one person at a time 
then we’re fulfilling our mission to change a life. If 
we can connect and touch the lives of many then 
I’m convinced we’re an integral part of God’s 
mission. 


Ariana’s smile is approval enough. Love you 
forever my angel.

  




Video Documentary - Ariana’s Message 


Hey everyone, we’re getting close to our final interviews in this production 
that delves into this dark, insidious sickness and crime of DV; the victims 
and the survivor’s, the heartfelt stories of anguish, resolution and hope and 
finally the steadfast commitment to not look away but join others in the 
prevention of domestic violence and obliterate it for what it is… a vile act 
that nobody should ever accept or have to live with. 


Kingston Media has done a superb job in directing and producing this film 
that should be recognized by the broadcasting industry. It will be raw, 
honest, intuitive and digs deep into this very critical topic that many do not 
want to talk about because it is too uncomfortable. 


Once, the documentary has been released to the public and those who 
have lost loved ones to DV or have experienced it themselves will say, Yes, 
Yes and Yes, what can we do to do more?!  The content will be rich and 
include our local officials and educators, DV experts and judicial experts 
who are directly involved with our mission. 


We are slated to launch the film in August-September, Fall semester or 
quarter at San Francisco State University and the community colleges in 
the SF Bay Area.  Wish us luck or say a prayer. We welcome your good 
wishes in any way. Peace and Love to you all!


                      LET’S TRANSFORM THE WORLD WE LIVE IN



Transforming a heart shattering tragedy into a beacon of 
light & prevention from domestic violence


All of these endeavors would not be possible without your generous 
contributions to AMHF.  Thank you!


The enormous pain of losing Ariana has become our inspiration to make this foundation a 
healing site for survivors. On that note, we would like to update you and report our progress on a 
quarterly basis.  If you choose to opt out, please notify the sender and we’ll discontinue your 
newsletter.


(650) 281-1570

(650) 503-3230

arianasmission@gmail.com
www.arianamaehatamifoundation.org 
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